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    Dental electronic format for claim submission 
In accordance with Minnesota's requirements for the standard electronic exchange of health care 
administrative transactions (Minnesota statutes, section 62J.536 and related rules) American Dental 
Association (ADA) claims should be submitted using the ASC X12 /005010X224A2  837D Health Care 
Claim electronic format. Providers should also utilize the information in the Minnesota Uniform 
Companion Guides for Health Care Claims Transactions.  

Effective today, providers currently mailing ADA paper claims for subscribers who have medical plan 
dental benefits to Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (P.O. Box 64338, St. Paul MN 55164-0338) 
will need to submit them electronically through the dental clearinghouse Secure EDI.  

Secure EDI information 
Contact your dental clearinghouse about routing electronic claims through Secure EDI. For more 
information on submitting claims directly to Secure EDI, access the following website:  

secureedi.com/providers-services.aspx  

Additional information 
The information in this Quick Points impacts paper claims only. No routing changes are necessary for 
dental claims already being submitted electronically to dental plans, such as Delta Dental of Minnesota. 

         Questions? 
          If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delta Dental of Minnesota is independent from Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota. Delta Dental® provides administrative services for dental benefits. 

        

 


